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Oppose bill. Lodging taxes need to be fair and balanced with local lodging taxes. The 

current total lodging tax between the county and state are already too high. As an 

example, look at Tillamook County where they plan to increase the lodging tax by as 

much as a 50% increase for unincorporated Tillamook County.  


